OFFICE OF THE DEAN, SCHOOL OF PHYSICAL &

MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES
UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR

INTERVIEW NOTICE

The interview for the appointment of Contractual Lecturers in
the Department of Physics has been rescheduled and shall now
be held on 22" March 2018 at 11.00 a.m. in the office Chamber
of the Dean, School of Physical & Mathematical Sciences,
University of Kashmir, Srinagar.

All the eligible applicants who have applied in response to the
University advertisement issued by Deputy Registrar (Academic
Affairs) are directed to appear in the said interview along with their
original testimonials/certificates on the above mentioned date and
time. No TA/DA will be paid to the candidates for appearing in the
interview.

Sd/-
(Prof. S. Pirzada)
Dean, School of Physical &

Mathematical Sciences

No. F(DSPMS-CL-Intv.)/KU/18
Dated:-17-03-2018



